
 

 

3rd March 2022  

 

Kei aku nui, kei aku rahi, te ̄na ̄ koutou katoa i roto i nga ̄ a ̄huatanga o te wa ̄.  

A student in Mr Keller’s class, Room 3 has tested positive for Covid 19 and their sibling in Room 
14, Miss Wilson’s class, has returned a negative result. Both students are isolating.  

As soon as we receive information on positive cases we will inform the school community. No 
student names will be disclosed. This will sustain transparency and hopefully reduce anxiety. 

Year 2-4 Athletics  

It is a good time to make a salient point. Our Year 2-4 Athletics day is coming up on the 18th March 
and sadly, this has to be run as an internal school event with no spectators. This is not just a local 
decision, it is a stance that the ten schools in our Kahui Ako are taking. While it is not possible for 
us to stop Covid we can do what can, to slow the spread.  This is one of the mechanisms we can use 
to keep our children safe and to help ensure that our school stays open.  

Excluding our parents from school events is not a situation we enjoy, it is a manifestation of the 
times we live in. I do need to acknowledge the wonderful support we have received to date, from 
our parent community during these difficult times. 

Please see updated flow chart. 

 
John Wootton  
Principal 

 
 


